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            MARCH 2007

DATES TO REMEMBER ....................

THURS. 12th APRIL.	
General Meeting, 7.30pm. Lavington Panthers Sports 
Club.
Entries due for the June ‘Slide/Print of the Year’ 
competition
PRESENTERS:  To be advised.
THURS. 26th APRIL 2007	 	
Committee Meeting, 7pm at the Asmussen 

residence.
THURS. 10th MAY	
General Meeting, 7.30pm. At the Panthers Sports 
Club
Entries due for the July ‘Windows’ competition.
PRESENTER: To be Advised.

NOTICEBOARD ..................................

COMPETITIONS:
Club competitions: -
* April – ‘Open’ & EDPI ‘Open’ (Due Feb. GM) 
* May – ‘Black’ (Due March GM) 
* June – ‘Slide/Print of the Year’ (Due April GM)
* July – ‘Windows’ (Due May GM) 

Annual Awards – June GM
Entries for the Print/Slide of the year competition are 
due TONIGHT.  
Remember that entries for this comp. must have been 
entered in club comps. between April 2006 & March 
2007.
Don’t forget that a trophy will be awarded to the best 
Nature image within these entries. i.e. landscape/
seascape/animal (wild) etc.

…………………………………………………………

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS:
1. Beechworth Bus Tour Sunday 18th March.
Beechworth Historic Town/Photography Tour.
This was attended by ~17 members and by all 
reports was very enjoyable. A tour of the significant 
sites of Beechworth including a comprehensive 
commentary, was followed by a BBQ lunch beside 
Lake Sambel. There were stops for picture taking 
along the way, although not enough apparently, but 
there was time in the afternoon to revisit areas after 

the tour if desired.

2. Possible Lake Mungo Trip 2008
The club is considering a trip to Lake Mungo in 
about March next year. If you would be interested, 
please express your interest to committee. Costs will 
be investigated, but it may depend on numbers.

3. Van Dyke Workshop 24th & 31st March
The workshop was attended by only four people 
which was a little disappointing. It did however 
enable a hands on practical session in which 
everyone was able to create their own print. I will 
leave further comment to those who attended, but I 
think that it was enjoyed by all present.
There are chemicals left over so it may be possible 
to arrange further printing sessions.

New Members
Please welcome our new members Nicole Andrews 
and Greg Quinn.
 

Presenters for 2007
We have a number of presenters lined-up for 2007, but 
there are still vacancies so if you are able to present 
some of your slides or prints please let Brian Paatsch 
know as he is coordinating presenters. We can help 
organize your work into a PowerPoint presentation 
if desired.

APRIL 2007



Visiting Competition Judges - Accommodation
Accommodation is often required for judges. If you 
are able to provide a bed for a night to host a judge 
please see Brian or Charles and add your name to the 
host list. Your help would be much appreciated.

APSCON 2007
We intend to put together a DVD of WACC member 
images for APSCON 2007, so please consider images 
of yours that you might like included More on this 
later.
Attendance Book.
Please sign the attendance book for insurance 
purposes.

Club Polo Shirts
There are spare club shirts available, so see Carmen 
or Kerry if you would like to buy one. Price $26.

Wodonga Show Saturday 17th March
This was again a successful event with our club running 
the Photographic Sections very professionally. A big 
thank you to Rob Grant and Carmen Nawrocki for 
organizing the club involvement. Also a big thanks 
to those that helped with setting-up and pulling down 
the exhibition and for acting as stewards on show 
day. 
One of the visitors attended the Van Dyke workshop, 
so that was a bonus for us.

Auction March GM
There were some excellent items for auction last 
month and a total of about $460 was raised for the 
club. A big thanks to all who donated items but 
especially to Peter Merritt, Harold Cover and Foto 
Supplies for their generous donations 

Negv news .......

Meeting Dates for 2007 are as follows: -
1. July 14th at Shepparton (Entries due 16th June)
2. November 10th at Alexandra (Entries due 13th 
Oct.)

VAPS NEWS…….
1. VAPS Interclub
    We sent away a full contingent of Open Prints and 
Digital Images. Thank you and good luck to all who 
entered.
2. VAPS Muster at Clunes (near Daylesford) over 
the last weekend of the Daylesford Biennale, 29/6 
– 1/7. 

Wanted to ........
SELL OR BUY.
SELL:
1. Meopta Magnafax Enlarger with Colour Head and 
all the necessary darkroom accessories to go with it.
                               $800 ONO
2. 2x Boxes of 100 sheets of 10”x8” Ilford Multigrade 
photographic paper (Unopened)
     1 Box of 100 sheets of 5”x7” (Unopened)
                               $100 ONO
Contact Pat or Audrey Stenson on 6040 5446

                    The VanDyke Workshop
             

                    Exposing the Contact Print

                          

                            Washing the Print

David Moore Photography Exhibition.
This exhibition is of 100 images selected by David 
Moore as his most significant. He died shortly after-
wards. It is at the Albury Regional Art Gallery until 
April 22nd.

SPONSORS
Our thanks go to the sponsors listed below for their 
support.

	 	 	 	


